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The public hearing will take place in person at 175 Fairview Lane, Sonora, CA 
95370, Room 217.  
 
 
Notice is hereby given that The Tuolumne County Board of Education will hold a 
PUBLIC HEARING at a regular scheduled meeting, on June 23, 2025, at 4:00 p.m., or 
as soon thereafter as practicable, in Room 217 of the Tuolumne County 
Superintendent of Schools Office, located at 175 Fairview Lane, Sonora, California, 
and via Zoom. 
 
Pursuant to Education Code 52062, a Public Hearing will be held to solicit the 
recommendations and comments of members of the public regarding the specific 
actions and expenditures proposed to be included in the 2025-2026 LCAP, and the 
2025-2026 Budget. Public comment can be made by emailing zabernathy@tcsos.us 
regarding the 2025-2026 proposed LCAP and/or Budget. 
 
At least 72 hours before the public hearing, the LCAP and Budget will be available 
for public inspection at the Tuolumne County Superintendent of Schools Office, 175 
Fairview Lane, Sonora. Please contact Zack Abernathy at 209-536-2010 or 
zabernathy@tcsos.us to set up an appointment to view the documents. 
 
The Tuolumne County Board of Education will consider adopting the 2025-2026 
LCAP and 2025-2026 Budget at a subsequent Board Meeting to be held on Tuesday, 
June 24, 2025, at 4:00 PM in a hybrid format.   
 
Zack Abernathy 
County Superintendent of Schools 
 
Posted on June 13, 2025, in the following locations: 
Tuolumne County Superintendent of Schools Office 
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